## Newsflash!



By Anna Von Reitz

Okay, this isn't actually new "news"

I am just trying to get everyone's focused attention for a moment.

Any time you see a lower case "the" in front of a name, that "the" is not part of the name that follows.

Any time you see "the" United States or "the" United States of America or any other such construction you are looking at some sort of British Territorial United States or Municipal United States business that is infringing on our Proper Names: The United States and The United States of America.

Any variation from The United States and/or The United States of America --- and the entity being discussed is not us, not our country, not our business.

Just like JOHN O. ZIMMERMAN is not the name of any living man called John O. Zimmerman, THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA is not the name of our country, either.

Please recognize and memorize the actual Proper Names associated with our country: The United States and The United States of America.

I have no idea how this crucial information passed everyone by, but it is apparent that a lot of people missed this bit.

-----

See this article and over 1500 others on Anna's website here: www.annavonreitz.com

To support this work look for the PayPal button on this website.